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November 26, 2012

Dear Ms. Taylor:

Thank you for providing International Finance Corporation (IFC) with the Ombudsman
Assessment Report regarding Eco Oro Project (#27961) in Colombia.

We appreciate your team's efforts in conducting the assessment. We understand CAO
offered the complainants to engage in a CAO-convened dispute resolution process and that this

offer was rejected.

IFC remains in any event committed to work closely with your office in any way it can.

Sincerely,

Vincent {Fouame
Director
Global Infrastructure and Natural Resources

cc: Mr. Rashad Kaldany, CGIVP
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